
Maryland Association of Social Services Boards 
2017 Annual Conference 
Historic Inns of Annapolis 

October 26th-27th 
 

Exhibition Registration 
 

As part of the Maryland Association of Social Services Boards (MASSB) efforts to provide its members and partners with best 
practices in the areas of quality social service provision, MASSB is hosting a conference Expo to showcase the work of 

organizations/companies who provide programming, services and other supports to families in need and the agencies who serve 
those families. In addition, the MASSB Expo is an opportunity for local Departments of Social Services and Advisory Boards to 

share best practices and fund-raising ideas. 
 

If you are interested in being an Exhibitor, please complete the following and submit it via e-mail to: 
Shirley Schreffler at shirley.schreffler@maryland.gov by October 16, 2017. 

 

Once your exposition registration is received, you will be contacted with details for submitting the Exhibitor fee. 
 

Expo Details 
 

Dates/Times: October 26th—9:30am-5:00pm  
October 27th—9:30am-12:00pm  

Location: Historic Inns of Annapolis 
  58 State Circle 
  Annapolis, MD 21401 
Exhibitor Fee: $30  for both days (fees should be submitted in the form of a check made payable to MASSB) 

• Each exhibitor will be provided with a table and two chairs 
• Exhibitor will need to provide a print ready organization/company logo no later than October 20, 2017. 

 
Registration Information 

 

Organization/Company Name:             
Are you a past/current Paul Hastings Award Winner; DSS Advisory Board Member; or 

DSS Office Staff interested in sharing a best practice? 

□  Yes  □ No 
 

Address:           
         
         

 

Telephone #:          
 

E-mail:           
 

Web-site:        Facebook:     Twitter:    

Contact Person:            Title:        
 Telephone # (if different than above):          
  

E-mail Address (if different than above):          
 

Description of the services your organization provides: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Are you currently partnering with your local department of social services?  If so, please describe how?  

 

mailto:shirley.schreffler@maryland.gov

